
 
 
 
April 25, 2018 
 

Facilities, Transportation, and Newport Regional School Report 
 
Transportation: 
 

• We have only experienced some minor issues since the last board meeting. Just got Bus 3 back from some 
minor repair work.  

• Currently Kathi Baldwin and I are looking into changing bus routes for next year with the possibility of 
eliminating a route while still providing current level of service. 

• Mr. Middleton has been given his invoice for the rally trip to Frankfort. Mr. Middleton has paid for the 
trip out of his personal account.  
 
 

Facilities: 
 

• NIS Cafeteria and second floor front hallway installed over Spring Break. 
• DeBra continues to work on our HVAC at the Welcome Center and Newport Intermediate School. We 

have found several items that need to be addressed in order for our systems to function appropriately.  
• Currently getting prices on NHS bleacher repairs and gym floor costs. 
• All bids have been received from our major projects and preconstruction meetings are now being set up. 
• I have met concerning the asbestos at NPS. We do have asbestos in two restrooms in the older part of the 

building. 
• Safety Committee meeting was held last week. Informed committee members Mr. Middleton had placed 

me in charge of the Safety Committee at this point. Introduced NaviGate Prepared and the upcoming 
tabletop exercises. Schools are to provide 15-20 staff members for this meeting. TSA will lead the meetings. 
These will be scenario driven and open discussion. We asked administrators not prepare their staffs 
beyond what they have currently been trained on at this point. This way our data will be more accurate. 
Meetings should last approximately 1 hour. 

• Dad’s Landscaping has started prepping our facilities once again.  
 
 
Newport Regional School 
 

• We just had an audit from KECSAC. Everything was fine with the exception of an issue related to 
providing 6 hours of instruction. Based on the fact DJJ provides two individuals to teach PE and Life 
Skills. However, they are not certified therefore the classes don’t count as instruction. The current schedule 
is the one used since the beginning we assumed control over the program. Since that time we have went 
through multiple KECSAC and DJJ audits and it has not been an issue in the pass. We are now waiting to 
see what we will be required to do if anything. Will keep you updated. 

 


